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NON NOBIS – Not for ourselves 

 

 

SOUTH AFRICAN 
COUNCIL FOR SOCIAL SERVICE PROFESSIONS 

ADMINISTRATIVE NOTICE 

REF: 10/24 10 December 2024 

 
NOTICE TO ALL REGISTERED SOCIAL WORKERS, SOCIAL AUXILIARY WORKERS, STUDENT 
SOCIAL WORKERS, SOCIAL AUXILIARY WORK LEARNERS, CHILD AND YOUTH CARE WORKERS, 
AUXILIARY CHILD AND YOUTH CARE WORKERS AND STUDENT CHILD AND YOUTH CARE 
WORKERS AND MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 
  

OFFICE CLOSURE FOR FESTIVE SEASON 

  

Please note that our office will close at 13h00 on Friday 13 December 2024 for the festive period and will 
re-open on Monday 6 January 2025 at 7h30. 

The holidays are generally a time to reflect on the past year and celebrate what is yet to come. We 
definitely have a lot to reflect on for 2024. Our sincere gratitude for your continued support, understanding 
and patience throughout 2024. 

 
As the SACSSP we wish you a festive and joyful holiday season. We look forward to serving you better in 
the upcoming year. 

To those who will be traveling, always obey the rules of the road. Plan your trips well and take enough rests 
in between. Arrive alive! 

  

ISSUED BY: Mr Hitler Sekhitla 
                      REGISTRAR 
 
 


